
March 12, 2025 
Officers Section Leadership  
Letter of Intent 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to submit my formal letter of intent to run for the position of 2nd Vice Chair. I have 
served the Association over the past year by fulfilling the secretary position. If not elected for the 
position of 2nd Vice Chair, I would be happy to continue serving in the role of secretary if no one 
applies for it.  
 
I look forward to serving in whatever capacity I can. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Haley Langford  
Lieutenant / Paramedic 
Jasper County Fire-Rescue 
cell: (843)-226-9535 
hlangford.ffp@gmail.com 


